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Pet Memorials  

At 

All Saints’ 
Episcopal  

Church 

Pet Memorial Garden 

The Pet Memorial Garden at All Saints’ 

Episcopal Church in Clinton, South 

Carolina was created in 2023. It 

provides a place for grieving pet 

owners to scatter the cremains of their 

beloved pets. Memorial services may 

also be held there.  

For an application to use the Pet 

Memorial Garden, contact the church. 

allsaintsclinton@gmail.com 
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505 Calvert Avenue 
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Grief for a Pet is Real 

Beloved pets are part of the family. It hurts 

when we lose them.  

People sometimes feel ashamed of their grief 

over a pet. There is often a fear that others 

may dismiss their feelings of profound sadness 

and loss because “it was only an animal.”  

At All Saints’ Episcopal Church, we recognize 

that pets are part of God’s creation. We give 

thanks to Him for providing us with such loving 

and faithful companions. We mourn when 

they reach the end of their time with us.  

Just as memorials help us come to terms with 

our grief for human loved ones, so do they 

help us when it is a pet that has died. 

 All Saints’ Episcopal Church 

505 Calvert Avenue 

Clinton, SC 29325 

Pet Memorial Garden 

The Pet Memorial Garden is open to grieving pet 

owners of all faiths.  

Pet cremains may be scattered in the Pet 

Memorial Garden at All Saints’ Episcopal Church 

Clinton with or without a memorial service led by 

our priest.  

Proof of professional cremation and approval by 

the church vestry is required prior to scattering 

ashes. Contact the church at  

allsaintsclinton@gmail.com for an application 

form. 

Pet Memorial Services at All 
Saints’ Episcopal Church 

We welcome pet memorial services at All Saints’ 

Episcopal Church in Clinton, South Carolina. Services 

can be conducted by our priest with prior 

arrangement or privately by the pet owners 

themselves.  

Although we are an Episcopal church, pet owners of 

all faiths are welcome to participate in pet memorial 

services and scattering of pet cremains. 

For more information or to request a memorial, 

contact the church at : 

allsaintsclinton@gmail.com 

Donations are not required but always gratefully 

accepted. 


